
He Is A Mighty Lord 

It’s time for another (probably the last) choir video for the season. So, let’s all  
participate and have fun until we (hopefully) meet in person next fall. 

I’m trying something new and hopefully helpful for this project. We have sung this song 
several times before, so it should be familiar to you. Renae and I sang all the parts (no 
gagging, please) so you will receive a track that is “part” heavy, one each for Soprano, 
Alto, Tenor and Bass. The sopranos split at ms 78 to the end and the altos split on the 
last 2 measures. Sing the part or parts that suit you best. 

When you video yourself, please use landscape mode. That is what works best for 
these videos.  

There is a 20 second lead in time before the music starts. That will give you plenty of 
time to start your video device and get back in place. Smile, look at the camera as 
much as you can and wait about 10 seconds after the music stops to move out of 
place. 

When you are done, send your video to me through wetransfer.com. Don’t e-mail your 
file because they are to large for e-mail servers. 

As usual:   If you have a problem, CALL ME. 
       If you have issues uploading your video to retransfer.com, CALL ME 
      If you want to record this at church using my devices, CALL ME.  
  I will be glad to help. 

This choir project is planned for sometime in May, and since these videos are very la-
bor intensive, please make your submissions by Fri, April 30. 

Thanks for helping to keep LOL a vibrant community, 

Jon Novak 
(402) 572-0105   

http://retransfer.com

